
Happy Easter! 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers, Governors, Friends, Staff and Pupils 

As we come to the end of another busy and exciting term, we would like to take this 
opportunity to wish you all a very Happy Easter! The children have worked incredibly hard 
over the past few months, and we are so proud of everything they have achieved. Their 
dedication, enthusiasm, and resilience have shone through in all aspects of school life. 

We would also like to extend a huge thank you to all our parents and carers for your 
continued support. This term has been filled with wonderful activities, and we truly 
appreciate your involvement in making them so successful. From Comic Relief and World 
Book Day to our Stay and Read sessions and Parents’ Evenings, your participation has 
made such a difference, and we are grateful for your time and commitment. 

As we head into the holidays, we also have some special news to share. We are saying 
goodbye to Mrs. Kitching for a while as she goes on maternity leave, and we wish her all 
the best during this exciting time. Additionally, Miss Cebe is getting married during the 
holidays and we hope the sun will be shining for her. We send them both our warmest 
congratulations and best wishes. 

Although we have had a bout of chickenpox, we have been thrilled with the children's 
enthusiasm for our attendance challenges. Their commitment to coming to school and 
making every day count has been fantastic. Our attendance is as follows: 

Attendance from September 4th  2024 until  2nd April 2025 

 

Class % 

FS1 Mrs Silverwood 91% 

FS2 Mrs Buss/Mrs 
Kitching 

95% 

FS2 Mrs Wilkinson 92% 



Y1 Miss Carrick 94% 

Y1 Miss Habbal 94% 

Y2 Mrs Jones/Mrs 
O’Loughlin 

94% 

Y2 Miss Dale 95% 

Y3 Mrs Smith 96% 

Y3 Miss Beales 95% 

Y4 Mrs Williams 96%  

Y4 Mr Morgan 95% 

Y5 Miss Cebe 96%             

Y5 Miss Santos 95% 

Y6 Mrs Stewart  95% 

Y6 Mr Sutton 92% 

Y6 Miss Mead 96%      

 

Whole school attendance is 94% 

 

It’s now time for a well-deserved break! We hope you enjoy the Easter holidays, whether 
you’re spending time with family, going on adventures, or simply relaxing. 

We look forward to welcoming all children back to school on Wednesday 23rd April for 
the start of the new term. 

Wishing you all a joyful Easter and a restful holiday! 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Jane Marson 

 

 


